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The Moral Basis of Democracy Eleanor Roosevelt 2016-07-19 A wartime manifesto
on the moral obligations of democratic citizens from the most influential first
lady in American history. With the threat of the Third Reich looming, Eleanor
Roosevelt employs the history of human rights to establish the idea that at the
core of democracy is a spiritual responsibility to other citizens. Roosevelt
then calls on all Americans, especially the youth, to prioritize the well-being
of others and have faith that their fellow citizens will protect them in
return. She defines this trust between people as a trait of true democracy.
Roosevelt advances an optimistic model for the democracy of the future, and
although we’ve taken some steps in the direction of her vision, it’s still a
long way from reality. The issues first addressed in this 1940 essay—namely
financial inequality and racial discrimination—are sadly still relevant today,
as bigotry continues to undermine our national unity. Her first publication as
first lady, The Moral Basis of Democracy is an honest and heartfelt call for
all Americans to choose love and faith over hatred and fear. Roosevelt takes an
inspiring stance in defense of democracy, progress, and morality; the wisdom
imparted here is timeless, and a must-read for every American. This edition
features a foreword by Rev. Carol Howard Merritt, an introduction by Roosevelt
historian Allida Black, PhD, and an illustrated biography of Eleanor Roosevelt
including images from the author’s estate.
Eleanor Roosevelt: In Her Words Nancy Woloch 2017-09-05 This illustrated, first
of its kind collection of excerpts from Eleanor Roosevelt's newspaper columns,
radio talks, speeches, and correspondence speaks directly to the challenges we
face today. Acclaimed for her roles in politics and diplomacy, first lady
Eleanor Roosevelt was also a prolific author, journalist, lecturer,
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broadcaster, educator, and public personality. Using excerpts from her books,
columns, articles, press conferences, speeches, radio talks, and
correspondence, Eleanor Roosevelt: In Her Words tracks her contributions from
the 1920s, when she entered journalism and public life; through the White House
years, when she campaigned for racial justice, the labor movement, and "the
forgotten woman;" to the postwar era, when she served at the United Nations and
shaped the Universal Declaration of Human Rights. Selections touch on
Roosevelt's early entries in women's magazines ("Ten Rules for Success in
Marriage"), her insights on women in politics ("Women Must Learn to Play the
Game As Men Do"), her commentary on World War II ("What We Are Fighting For"),
her work for civil rights ("The Four Equalities"), her clash with Soviet
delegates at the UN ("These Same Old Stale Charges"), and her advice literature
("If You Ask Me"). Surprises include her unique preparation for leadership, the
skill with which she defied critics and grasped authority, her competitive
stance as a professional, and the force of her political messages to modern
readers. Scorning the "America First" mindset, Eleanor Roosevelt underlined the
interdependence of people and of nations. Eleanor Roosevelt: In Her Words
illuminates her achievement as a champion of civil rights, human rights, and
democratic ideals.
A Picture Book of Eleanor Roosevelt David A. Adler 2018-01-01 "...A worthwhile
and significant addition to any elementary collection." - School Library
Journal
Eleanor Barbara Cooney 1999-09-01 Though she came from a wealthy and privileged
family, Eleanor Roosevelt grew up in a cheerless household that left her lonely
and shy. Years passed before Eleanor began to discover in herself the qualities
of intelligence, compassion, and strength that made her a remarkable woman. In
Eleanor, two-time Caldecott Medal winner Barbara Cooney paints a meticulously
researched, lushly detailed picture of Eleanor's childhood world--but most
importantly, she captures the essence of the little girl whose indomitable
spirit would make her one of the greatest and most beloved first ladies of all
time. "There are many biographies of Eleanor Roosevelt, but this one is
special?Cooney is at her artistic best." --Booklist
Women of Light Walter Russell Bowie 1963 Short biographical sketches of great
women of history.
Eleanor and Harry Eleanor Roosevelt 2004 A collection of previously unpublished
correspondence between Harry S. Truman and Eleanor Roosevelt offers insight
into their deep and sometimes turbulent friendship as it occurred against a
backdrop of the Cold War, the rebuilding of postwar Europe, and the early Civil
Rights movement. Reprint.
This I Remember Eleanor Roosevelt 1975 Longtime commodities trader Raymond J.
Learsy lifts the veil of the Mideast oil cartel, showing how OPEC manipulates
the oil markets and destabilizes the world's economy. With refreshing candor
and an insider's perspective, Learsy explains how OPEC: twists bogus
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perceptions of oil scarcity to hike prices and gain political power is
compromised by Islamist terrorist connections that fuel anti-American hatred
with dollars from our own wallets keeps Third-World nations in abject poverty
despite their rich oil deposits and became the de facto master of Iraq's newly
liberated oil fields A sharp, sweeping survey of OPEC's methods of economic
dominance, this book explains how to bust the Mideast oil cartel and chart our
own course toward energy independence.
Universal Declaration of Human Rights Eleanor Roosevelt 2001-05-01 In 1948,
Eleanor Roosevelt served as chairwoman of the United Nations committee to
create this declaration of moral conscience, now used by Amnest International
as their founding document. This edition is in six languages: English, Spanish,
French, Chinese, Russian, and Arabic.
You Learn by Living Eleanor Roosevelt 1983-01-01 She was born before women had
the right to vote yet went on to become one of America'¿¿s most influential
First Ladies. A Gallup poll named her one of the most admired people of the
twentieth century and she remains well known as a role model for a life well
lived. Roosevelt wrote You Learn by Living at the age of seventy-six, just two
years before her death. The commonsense ideas'¿¿and heartfelt
ideals'¿¿presented in this volume are as relevant today as they were five
decades ago. Her keys to a fulfilling life? Some of her responses include:
learning to learn, the art of maturity, and getting the best out of others.
A World Made New Mary Ann Glendon 2002-06-11 Unafraid to speak her mind and
famously tenacious in her convictions, Eleanor Roosevelt was still mourning the
death of FDR when she was asked by President Truman to lead a controversial
commission, under the auspices of the newly formed United Nations, to forge the
world’s first international bill of rights. A World Made New is the dramatic
and inspiring story of the remarkable group of men and women from around the
world who participated in this historic achievement and gave us the founding
document of the modern human rights movement. Spurred on by the horrors of the
Second World War and working against the clock in the brief window of hope
between the armistice and the Cold War, they grappled together to articulate a
new vision of the rights that every man and woman in every country around the
world should share, regardless of their culture or religion. A landmark work of
narrative history based in part on diaries and letters to which Mary Ann
Glendon, an award-winning professor of law at Harvard University, was given
exclusive access, A World Made New is the first book devoted to this crucial
turning point in Eleanor Roosevelt’s life, and in world history. Finalist for
the Robert F. Kennedy Book Award
Casting Her Own Shadow Allida Mae Black 1996 Explores the former first lady's
political role after the death of her husband in 1945, including her efforts to
eliminate institutionalized racism and discourage complacency in the democratic
party
The Forum and the Tower Mary Ann Glendon 2011-08-01 As Mary Ann Glendon writes
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in this fascinating new book, the relationship between politics and the academy
has been fraught with tension and regret-and the occasional brilliant successsince Plato himself. In The Forum and the Tower, Glendon examines thinkers who
have collaborated with leaders, from ancient Syracuse to the modern White
House, in a series of brisk portraits that explore the meeting of theory and
reality. Glendon discusses a roster of great names, from Edmund Burke to Alexis
de Tocqueville, Machiavelli to Rousseau, John Locke to Max Weber, down to
Charles Malik, who helped Eleanor Roosevelt draft the 1948 Universal
Declaration of Human Rights. With each, she explores the eternal questions they
faced, including: Is politics such a dirty business that I shouldn't get
involved? Will I betray my principles by pursuing public office? Can I make a
difference, or will my efforts be wasted? Even the most politically successful
intellectuals, she notes, did not all end happily. The brilliant Marcus Tullius
Cicero, for example, reached the height of power in the late Roman Republic,
then fell victim to intrigue, assassinated at Mark Antony's order. Yet others
had a lasting impact. The legal scholar Tribonian helped Byzantine Emperor
Justinian I craft the Corpus Juris Civilis, which became a bedrock of Western
law. Portalis and Napoleon emulated them, creating the civil code that the
French emperor regarded as his greatest legacy. Formerly ambassador to the
Vatican and an eminent legal scholar, Glendon knows these questions personally.
Here she brings experience and expertise to bear in a timely, and timeless,
study.
Franklin and Eleanor Hazel Rowley 2011 In this groundbreaking new account of
their marriage, Rowley describes the remarkable courage and lack of convention-private and public--that kept Franklin and Eleanor Roosevelt together.
The First Lady of Radio Stephen Drury Smith 2017-06-06 “This anthology of 38
addresses . . . offer[s] a means for visiting anew the lifework of an
extraordinary American woman” (HistoryNet). A tie-in to the American
RadioWorks® documentary—with audio and video content. Eleanor Roosevelt’s
groundbreaking career as a professional radio broadcaster is almost entirely
forgotten. As First Lady, she hosted a series of prime time programs that
revolutionized how Americans related to their chief executive and his family.
Now, The First Lady of Radio rescues these broadcasts from the archives,
presenting a carefully curated sampling of transcripts of Roosevelt’s most
famous and influential radio shows, including addresses on the bombing of Pearl
Harbor, D-Day, V-E Day, and women’s issues of the times. Edited and set into
context by award-winning author and radio producer Stephen Drury Smith—and with
a foreword by Roosevelt’s famed biographer, historian Blanche Wiesen Cook—The
First Lady of Radio is both a historical treasure and a fascinating window onto
the power and the influence of a pioneering First Lady. “An intriguing glimpse
into the social and political changes of the period.” —Publishers Weekly
“[Eleanor Roosevelt] was terrified of speaking in public at first, and her
high-pitched voice could sail off uncontrollably. Yet she became one of the
most effective speakers of her time.” —David McCullough
Courage in a Dangerous World Eleanor Roosevelt 1999 A collection of writings
who-was-eleanor-roosevelt-who-was-english-edition

4/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 10, 2022 by guest

The Extraordinary Mrs. R William Turner Levy 1999-08-27 The author recounts his
friendship with Eleanor Roosevelt during the last decade of her life
highlighting many shared conversations at Val-Kill cottage.
Eleanor Roosevelt Cynthia M. Harris 2007 Chronicles the life of Eleanor
Roosevelt, describing her privileged but difficult childhood, her marriage to
Franklin Roosevelt and experiences during World War II, her social activism,
and her humanitarian work.
When You Grow Up to Vote Eleanor Roosevelt 2018-09-25 Eleanor Roosevelt’s book
on citizenship for young people now revised and updated for a contemporary
audience. In the voice of one of the most iconic and beloved political figures
of the twentieth century comes a book on citizenship for the future voters of
the twenty-first century. Eleanor Roosevelt published the original edition of
When You Grow Up to Vote in 1932, the same year her husband was elected
president. The new edition has updated information and back matter as well as
fresh, bold art from award-winning artist Grace Lin. Beginning with government
workers like firefighters and garbage collectors, and moving up through local
government to the national stage, this book explains that the people in
government work the voter. Fresh, contemporary, and even fun, When You Grow Up
to Vote is the book parents and teachers need to talk to children about how our
government is designed to work.
Eleanor and Hick Susan Quinn 2016-09-27 A warm, intimate account of the love
between Eleanor Roosevelt and reporter Lorena Hickok—a relationship that, over
more than three decades, transformed both women's lives and empowered them to
play significant roles in one of the most tumultuous periods in American
history In 1932, as her husband assumed the presidency, Eleanor Roosevelt
entered the claustrophobic, duty-bound existence of the First Lady with dread.
By that time, she had put her deep disappointment in her marriage behind her
and developed an independent life—now threatened by the public role she would
be forced to play. A lifeline came to her in the form of a feisty campaign
reporter for the Associated Press: Lorena Hickok. Over the next thirty years,
until Eleanor’s death, the two women carried on an extraordinary relationship:
They were, at different points, lovers, confidantes, professional advisors, and
caring friends. They couldn't have been more different. Eleanor had been raised
in one of the nation’s most powerful political families and was introduced to
society as a debutante before marrying her distant cousin, Franklin. Hick, as
she was known, had grown up poor in rural South Dakota and worked as a servant
girl after she escaped an abusive home, eventually becoming one of the most
respected reporters at the AP. Her admiration drew the buttoned-up Eleanor out
of her shell, and the two quickly fell in love. For the next thirteen years,
Hick had her own room at the White House, next door to the First Lady. These
fiercely compassionate women inspired each other to right the wrongs of the
turbulent era in which they lived. During the Depression, Hick reported from
the nation’s poorest areas for the WPA, and Eleanor used these reports to lobby
her husband for New Deal programs. Hick encouraged Eleanor to turn their
frequent letters into her popular and long-lasting syndicated column "My Day,"
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and to befriend the female journalists who became her champions. When Eleanor’s
tenure as First Lady ended with FDR's death, Hick pushed her to continue to use
her popularity for good—advice Eleanor took by leading the UN’s postwar Human
Rights Commission. At every turn, the bond these women shared was grounded in
their determination to better their troubled world. Deeply researched and told
with great warmth, Eleanor and Hick is a vivid portrait of love and a revealing
look at how an unlikely romance influenced some of the most consequential years
in American history.
Eleanor Roosevelt, Fighter for Justice Ilene Cooper 2018-08-07 Eleanor
Roosevelt, Fighter for Justice shows young readers how the former First Lady
evolved from a poor little rich girl to a protector and advocate for those
without a voice. Though now seen as a cultural icon, she was a woman deeply
insecure about her looks and her role in the world. But by recognizing her
fears and constantly striving to overcome her prejudices, she used her
proximity to presidents and her own power to aid in the fight for Civil Rights
and other important causes. This biography gives readers a fresh perspective on
her extraordinary life. It includes a timeline, biography, index, and many
historic photographs.
State of the Union Addresses Franklin D. Roosevelt 2022-06-02 The 1934 State of
the Union Address was given by the 32nd president of the United States,
Franklin D. Roosevelt. It was the first State of the Union address to be given
in January. Excerpt: "Now that we are definitely in the process of recovery,
lines have been rightly drawn between those to whom this recovery means a
return to old methods—and the number of these people is small—and those for
whom recovery means a reform of many old methods, a permanent readjustment of
many of our ways of thinking and therefore of many of our social and economic
arrangements... "
Fundamental Freedoms History An Facing History and Ourselves 2010-04-30 Eleanor
Roosevelt played a pivotal role in creating the Universal Declaration of Human
Rights (UDHR) in the aftermath of World War II and the Holocaust. Following the
death of her husband, President Franklin D. Roosevelt, she participated in the
birth of the United Nations and embraced a new role, advocating across the
globe for human rights. Using original sources, this resource documents
Eleanor's development into a diplomat and renowned human rights leader of the
twentieth century, and shows the challenges and determination required to
realize the UDHR.
White Houses Amy Bloom 2018 The unexpected and forbidden affair between Eleanor
Roosevelt and Lorena Hickok unfolds in a triumph of historical fiction from the
New York Times bestselling author of Away and Lucky Us.
It's Up to the Women Eleanor Roosevelt 2017-04-11 "Eleanor Roosevelt never
wanted her husband to run for president. When he won, she . . . went on a
national tour to crusade on behalf of women. She wrote a regular newspaper
column. She became a champion of women's rights and of civil rights. And she
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decided to write a book."--Jill Lepore, from the Introduction "Women, whether
subtly or vociferously, have always been a tremendous power in the destiny of
the world," Eleanor Roosevelt wrote in It's Up to the Women, her book of advice
to women of all ages on every aspect of life. Written at the height of the
Great Depression, she called on women particularly to do their part--cutting
costs where needed, spending reasonably, and taking personal responsibility for
keeping the economy going. Whether it's the recommendation that working women
take time for themselves in order to fully enjoy time spent with their
families, recipes for cheap but wholesome home-cooked meals, or America's
obligation to women as they take a leading role in the new social order, many
of the opinions expressed here are as fresh as if they were written today.
Eleanor Roosevelt's Book of Common Sense Etiquette Eleanor Roosevelt 2016-12-13
In an era of incivility, discover a timeless guide to good manners from First
Lady Eleanor Roosevelt. “The basis of all good human behavior is kindness,”
says Eleanor Roosevelt in this classic handbook, first published in 1962 as a
“modern book of etiquette for modern Americans.” As a politician, diplomat, and
activist, as well as the longest-serving First Lady of the United States, Mrs.
Roosevelt knew that thoughtful, civil behavior was essential to peaceful,
productive relationships. In this etiquette guide, she teaches that decorum is
not about strict adherence to formal rules; it is about approaching all social
situations with consideration for others. She advises, “If ever you find
yourself in a situation in which following a formal rule would be manifestly
unkind, forget it, and be kind instead.” Drawing from her personal and
professional experiences, Roosevelt covers a broad range of topics, including
business dealings and family affairs, writing letters and receiving guests, and
entertaining at home and traveling abroad. Beginning with the necessity of good
manners between husband and wife, she considers the importance of courtesy in
society at large and the role all Americans play as ambassadors of democracy
while visiting foreign countries. In an era of incivility, Eleanor Roosevelt’s
Book of Common Sense Etiquette is more relevant than ever. This ebook has been
professionally proofread to ensure accuracy and readability on all devices.
Eleanor Roosevelt Russell Freedman 1993 A sympathetic and sensitive portrayal
of the remarkable Eleanor Roosevelt captures the life and times of a woman who
continues to offer inspiration, guidance, and hope to people of all ages.
Reprint. Newbery Honor Book.
Theodore Roosevelt and the British Empire William N. Tilchin 1997 Building a
"special relationship" between the United States and Great Britain was a top
priority for President Theodore Roosevelt, the talented, hands-on diplomatist
who occupied the White House from 1901 until 1909. William Tilchin's Theodore
Roosevelt and the British Empire looks closely at Roosevelt's views of and
responses to British positions and actions during many important diplomatic
episodes, including the Anglo-German attack on Venezuela, the Alaskan boundary
dispute, the Russo-Japanese War, the Moroccan crisis, and the Newfoundland
fisheries trouble, with particular attention being paid to the previously
untold stories of the Jamaica incident of 1907 and the Olympic Games
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controversy of 1908. Theodore Roosevelt and the British Empire ultimately takes
a larger view of Roosevelt's relationship with Great Britain as Tilchin probes
the president's outlook on the British Empire's contribution to the maintenance
of international peace and to the progress of civilization.
The Quotable Eleanor Roosevelt Michele Wehrwein Albion 2013 A collection of
quotes by Eleanor Roosevelt.
On My Own Eleanor Roosevelt 2013-08 The Story Of Her Life After April, 1945,
Her Family, Friends, Campaign Work, Service In Humanitarian And International
Causes. Includes Photographs, Anecdotes, Personal Assessments, And Describes In
Intimate Detail The Problems She Had To Solve After Her Husband's Death.
Franklin Roosevelt History Hub 2021-01-27 History Hub presents a short and
captivating look into Franklin Roosevelt's complete life from beginning to end,
one of history's great notable figures worthy to discover. On the 30th of
January, 1882, Franklin Delano Roosevelt was born in Hyde Park, New York. His
father was James Roosevelt, an alumnus of Union College and Harvard Law School.
At the same time, his mother is Sara Delano, which came from a family similarly
recognized as the Roosevelts. During his childhood, Roosevelt often traveled to
Europe with his parents numerous times. In 1887, James Roosevelt took him to
the White House to bid farewell to President Grover Cleveland. The president
said to Roosevelt that he should never be the president of the United States.
Roosevelt spent his time with the adults, which helped him build up an appeal
that would be useful in the future. This lifestyle of Roosevelt ended up being
a disadvantage when his parents sent him away to Groton School since he was not
used to people around his age. His bitter memories at Groton made Roosevelt
attend and become a pioneer at Harvard. Roosevelt took subjects that would be
useful in his political careers, such as government, economics, English, and
public talking. During his late college years, Roosevelt met and fell in love
with Eleanor Roosevelt, a distant cousin he had first met at a family Christmas
celebration in 1898. A year before his completion at Harvard, he asked Eleanor
to marry him. Years later, Roosevelt became the president of the United States.
He rapidly created a remarkable presence in the White House. He was again
chosen for his second term as the president. This time, the United States had
barely made its way out of the Depression. Hostility also occurred during his
period because of the tension between Germany, Italy, and Japan. Roosevelt
chose to run for the third time because he believed that the nation required
further leadership to face what may turn into another great crisis in under
three decades. In his last term, The Japanese attacked Pearl Harbor on December
7, 1941, which provoked Roosevelt to declare war. On April 12, 1945, Franklin
Delano Roosevelt died due to massive cerebral hemorrhage. Discover in this
short yet concise biography the remarkable story of a life who impacted future
generations. This book also contains 30 questions for an in-depth discussion
into the life of Franklin Roosevelt. Download your copy now on sale Read on
your PC, Mac, iOS or Android smartphone, tablet devices.
Dear Mrs. Roosevelt Robert Cohen 2003-10-16 Impoverished young Americans had no
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greater champion during the Depression than Eleanor Roosevelt. As First Lady,
Mrs. Roosevelt used her newspaper columns and radio broadcasts to crusade for
expanded federal aid to poor children and teens. She was the most visible
spokesperson for the National Youth Administration, the New Deal's central
agency for aiding needy youths, and she was adamant in insisting that federal
aid to young people be administered without discrimination so that it reached
blacks as well as whites, girls as well as boys. This activism made Mrs.
Roosevelt a beloved figure among poor teens and children, who between 1933 and
1941 wrote her thousands of letters describing their problems and requesting
her help. Dear Mrs. Roosevelt presents nearly 200 of these extraordinary
documents to open a window into the lives of the Depression's youngest victims.
In their own words, the letter writers confide what it was like to be needy and
young during the worst economic crisis in American history. Revealing both the
strengths and the limitations of New Deal liberalism, this book depicts an
administration concerned and caring enough to elicit such moving appeals for
help yet unable to respond in the very personal ways the letter writers hoped.
Mrs. Roosevelt's Confidante Susan Elia MacNeal 2015-10-27 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • In this riveting mystery from Susan Elia MacNeal, England’s most
daring spy, Maggie Hope, travels across the pond to America, where a looming
scandal poses a grave threat to the White House and the Allied cause. December
1941. Soon after the attack on Pearl Harbor, Winston Churchill arrives in
Washington, D.C., along with special agent Maggie Hope. Posing as his typist,
she is accompanying the prime minister as he meets with President Roosevelt to
negotiate the United States’ entry into World War II. When one of the First
Lady’s aides is mysteriously murdered, Maggie is quickly drawn into Mrs.
Roosevelt’s inner circle—as ER herself is implicated in the crime. Maggie knows
she must keep the investigation quiet, so she employs her unparalleled skills
at code breaking and espionage to figure out who would target Mrs. Roosevelt,
and why. What Maggie uncovers is a shocking conspiracy that could jeopardize
American support for the war and leave the fate of the world hanging
dangerously in the balance. Praise for Mrs. Roosevelt’s Confidante “MacNeal
paints an engrossing portrait of a country on the verge of war, with many laws
suspended and prejudice rife—a world not that much different from
today.”—Kirkus Reviews “MacNeal’s fifth Maggie Hope mystery is another solidly
researched entry with the indomitable Maggie in top form.”—Booklist “Another
winner filled both with fact and marvelous fiction . . . Maggie is a wonderful
character with the strength and determination, as well as intelligence, to make
her a resourceful spy.”—RT Book Reviews “MacNeal’s images and characters are
true to the time, and the resonance of several of the subplots with current
events deepen the impact of the tale; MacNeal is to be commended for her
skillful weaving of racial and gender issues into an already complex political
picture. . . . There’s a tremendous amount of world and U.S. history in this
delightful volume.”—Historical Novels Review “Addictive . . . [MacNeal] paints
convincing portraitures of the Roosevelts and other real-life historical
figures. . . . The author continues to tackle heady issues while giving us a
beloved heroine to root for. Wrought with peril and tension and extraordinarily
rich in detail and research, Hope’s latest adventure will not disappoint fans
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of the series.”—Fredericksburg Free Lance–Star Praise for the bestselling
Maggie Hope mysteries “You’ll be [Maggie Hope’s] loyal subject, ready to follow
her wherever she goes.”—O: The Oprah Magazine “[A] stellar series.”—Minneapolis
Star Tribune “A treat for WWII buffs and mystery lovers alike.”—Booklist
Awesome Women Who Changed History Carol del Angel 2017-04 The most badass
collection of paper dolls--ever! Forget the runway. These Awesome Women Who
Changed History are dressed for the battlefields, the picket lines--and the
White House! These 20 realistic paper dolls have everything they need to
shatter the glass ceiling. Prepare Sally Ride for liftoff with her spacesuit
and helmet. Get Annie's gun (and her hat and dress) before she heads into a
sharpshooting competition. And please rise for the honorable Ruth Bader
Ginsburg, whose robes and gavel will have her ready to preside over the United
States Supreme Court. Whether conducting research while living with the chimps
in the wild, taking flight across the Atlantic, or leading people to freedom on
the Underground Railroad, the paper doll likenesses of these groundbreaking
women are sure to inspire awesome women of any age
The Autobiography of Eleanor Roosevelt Eleanor Roosevelt 2014-10-21 A candid
and insightful look at an era and a life through the eyes of one of the most
remarkable Americans of the twentieth century, First Lady and humanitarian
Eleanor Roosevelt. The daughter of one of New York’s most influential families,
niece of Theodore Roosevelt, and wife of President Franklin Delano Roosevelt,
Eleanor Roosevelt witnessed some of the most remarkable decades in modern
history, as America transitioned from the Gilded Age, the Progressive Era, and
the Depression to World War II and the Cold War. A champion of the downtrodden,
Eleanor drew on her experience and used her role as First Lady to help those in
need. Intimately involved in her husband’s political life, from the
governorship of New York to the White House, Eleanor would eventually become a
powerful force of her own, heading women’s organizations and youth movements,
and battling for consumer rights, civil rights, and improved housing. In the
years after FDR’s death, this inspiring, controversial, and outspoken leader
would become a U.N. Delegate, chairman of the Commission on Human Rights, a
newspaper columnist, Democratic party activist, world-traveler, and diplomat
devoted to the ideas of liberty and human rights. This single volume biography
brings her into focus through her own words, illuminating the vanished world
she grew up, her life with her political husband, and the post-war years when
she worked to broaden cooperation and understanding at home and abroad. The
Autobiography of Eleanor Roosevelt includes 16 pages of black-and-white photos.
Empty Without You Roger Streitmatter 1999-08-19 The relationship between
Eleanor Roosevelt and Associated Press reporter Lorena Hickok has sparked
vociferous debate ever since 1978, when archivists at the Franklin D. Roosevelt
Library discovered eighteen boxes filled with letters the two women exchanged
during their thirty-year friendship. But until now we have been offered only
the odd quotation or excerpt from their voluminous correspondence. In Empty
Without You, journalist and historian Rodger Streitmatter has transcribed and
annotated 300 letters that shed new light on the legendary, passionate, and
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intense bond between these extraordinary women. Written with the candor and
introspection of a private diary, the letters expose the most private thoughts,
feelings, and motivations of their authors and allow us to assess the full
dimensions of a remarkable friendship. From the day Eleanor moved into the
White House and installed Lorena in a bedroom just a few feet from her own,
each woman virtually lived for the other. When Lorena was away, Eleanor kissed
her picture of "dearest Hick" every night before going to bed, while Lorena
marked the days off her calendar in anticipation of their next meeting. In the
summer of 1933, Eleanor and Lorena took a three-week road trip together, often
traveling incognito. The friends even discussed a future in which they would
share a home and blend their separate lives into one. Perhaps as valuable as
these intimations of a love affair are the glimpses this collection offers of
an Eleanor Roosevelt strikingly different from the icon she has become.
Although the figure who emerges in these pages is as determined and politically
adept as the woman we know, she is also surprisingly sarcastic and funny,
tender and vulnerable, and even judgmental and petty -- all less public but no
less important attributes of our most beloved first lady.
Eleanor Roosevelt Ann Weil 1989-11-30 The childhood of the woman who became
wife of a president and a great humanitarian.
Eleanor David Michaelis 2021-10-19 Presents a breakthrough portrait of
America's longest-serving first lady that covers her major contributions
throughout critical historical events and her essential role in advancing
international human rights.
Tomorrow Is Now Eleanor Roosevelt 2012-10-30 Available again in time for
election season, Eleanor Roosevelt's most important book—a battle cry for civil
rights As relevant and influential now as it was when first published in 1963,
Tomorrow Is Now is Eleanor Roosevelt's manifesto and her final effort to move
America toward the community she hoped it would become. In bold, blunt prose,
one of the greatest First Ladies of American history traces her country's
struggle to embrace democracy and presents her declaration against fear,
timidity, complacency, and national arrogance. An open, unrestrained look into
her mind and heart as well as a clarion call to action, Tomorrow Is Now is the
work Eleanor Roosevelt willed herself to stay alive to finish writing. For this
edition, former U.S. President Bill Clinton contributes a new foreword and
Roosevelt historian Allida Black provides an authoritative introduction
focusing on Eleanor Roosevelt’s diplomatic career. For more than sixty-five
years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,500 titles, Penguin Classics
represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across
genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts
enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Eleanor and Franklin Joseph P. Lash 2014-09-08 The #1 New York Times
Bestseller—Winner of the Pulitzer Prize and National Book Award In his
who-was-eleanor-roosevelt-who-was-english-edition

11/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 10, 2022 by guest

extraordinary biography of the major political couple of the twentieth century,
Joseph P. Lash reconstructs from Eleanor Roosevelt's personal papers her early
life and four-decade marriage to the four-time president who brought America
back from the Great Depression and helped to win World War II. The result is an
intimate look at the vibrant private and public worlds of two incomparable
people.
Who Was Eleanor Roosevelt? Gare Thompson 2004-01-05 For a long time, the main
role of First Ladies was to act as hostesses of the White House...until Eleanor
Roosevelt. Born in 1884, Eleanor was not satisfied to just be a glorified
hostess for her husband, President Franklin Delano Roosevelt. Eleanor had a
voice, and she used it to speak up against poverty and racism. She had
experience and knowledge of many issues, and fought for laws to help the less
fortunate. She had passion, energy, and a way of speaking that made people
listen, and she used these gifts to campaign for her husband and get him
elected president-four times! A fascinating historical figure in her own right,
Eleanor Roosevelt changed the role of First Lady forever.
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